
Forest Township Planning Commission 

Minutes for May 8, 2012 

 

Chairperson Breckenridge called meeting to order at 7:02 pm. 

 

Roll Call: 

Members present; Dick Bouchard, Bob Breckenridge, Jerry Rowland, Al Sorge,  

                                  Mary Peterson – Recording secretary. 

Members absent; Debbie Hiltz 

 

 

Mark Martin attended at the request of the Planning Commission as a resource person. 

 

Al Sorge moved and Dick Bouchard seconded motion to accept minutes as printed from the 

April 10, 2012 meeting. Motion carried. 

 

New Business: 

 

Sign Pollution: The problem about removing signs is getting an answer from Consumers about 

signs on their poles. Lengthy discussion on enforcement. Mark will take this issue to the 

Township board. 

 

Chairperson Breckenridge closed meeting at 7:30 pm to move to Special Meeting. 

 

Chairperson Breckenridge reopened meeting at 8:24 pm. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 

Medical Marijuana moratorium: House and senate are coming close to  getting a bill regulating 

acquiring  medical use cards. Planning Commission recommends to the Township Board that it 

keeps the moratorium while awaiting Supreme Court rulings. 

 

Zoning Administrator comments:  Administrator went through all files. Dog kennels were only 

concern. All kennels were visited and found to be clean running functioning operations. 

 

Jerry Rowland moved and Dick Bouchard seconded to adjourn meeting. Motion carried. 

Adjourned at 8:42 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary Peterson 

 

Recording Secretary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


